
Kabankalan City Water District Embraces Family Week with Compassion 

 

The Kabankalan City Water District (KCWD) 

wholeheartedly embraced the spirit of  

Family Week 2024, participating in the  

"Adopt a Family Program" on September 30, 2024,  

at the K-CENTER. The event, organized by  

the City Social Welfare and Development Office  

(CSWDO) Kabankalan Staff, aimed  

to provide support and uplift families in need. 

 

 

Prior to the culminating activity, KCWD joined a  

donation drive on September 25, 2024, to assist their 

adopted family, the Jusayan Family from  

Barangay Daan Banwa. A total of 41 families  

from 32 barangays were adopted under the program,  

which carried the theme "Pamilyang Tumutugon  

sa Pagbabago ng Panahon." 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

KCWD's participation in the Adopt a Family Program was more than just a corporate 

responsibility; it was a heartfelt act of compassion and solidarity. By supporting the Jusayan 

Family, KCWD demonstrated its commitment to fostering strong, resilient families and 

creating a more compassionate community. The district's involvement in the program was a 

testament to the belief that every family deserves a helping hand, especially during 

challenging times. 

 

 


